
From: Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com [mailto:Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, 10 January 2018 10:50 AM 
To: Chambers - Hamilton DP 

Cc: michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au; Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com 
Subject: AM2016/3- Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award - Brisbane video link request 

 

 

Dear Associate 

We would like to request a video link in Brisbane for the Mention / Directions Hearing 

listed for 2 February 2018 at 10.15am Melbourne time / 9.15am Brisbane time. 

As we act for Babcock Mission Critical Services Australasia, an interested party to these 

proceedings, we would also like to request that we be included in any distribution list for 

new notices of listing or directions that are sent out to relevant parties. 

Thank you for your assistance.  Please let us know if you need any further information. 

Kind regards 

Vince Rogers 
Partner 
vince.rogers@ashurst.com 

Ashurst 

D: +61 7 3259 7285 | M: +61 408 184 466 

Andrew Wydmanski 
Lawyer 
andrew.wydmanski@ashurst.com 

Ashurst 

D: +61 7 3259 7030 | M: +61 409 668 468 
  

Ashurst Australia, 123 Eagle Street, Brisbane, QLD 4000 Australia  
T: +61 7 3259 7000 | F: +61 7 3259 7111 | DX 388 Brisbane 
Visit our new website at www.ashurst.com | Global coverage 
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